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As a proud member of the Corvallis community, I wholeheartedly support the 

continued investment in and development of the Osborn Aquatic Center. This facility 

is far more than just a swimming pool—it is a vital hub for health, recreation, and 

connection for people of all ages and abilities. 

 

From swim lessons for young children to lap swimming for seniors, the Osborn 

Aquatic Center provides inclusive and accessible programs that promote physical 

wellness and water safety. It’s a place where families gather, friendships are formed, 

and individuals build lifelong healthy habits. Especially during the summer months 

and school breaks, it offers a safe, supervised, and engaging space for youth. 

 

In addition to its community benefits, the Center also supports our local economy by 

hosting swim meets and events that bring visitors to the area, supporting nearby 

businesses and hotels. 

 

I urge city leaders and residents to continue supporting the Osborn Aquatic Center—

not only as a recreational resource, but as a cornerstone of community well-being in 

Corvallis. 

 

Sincerely,  

Juli Rodriguez  


